

Office of the Superintendent

February 20, 2024

Washington CTE Foundation PO Box 315 Olympia, WA 98507

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Renton School District Board I want to thank the Washington CTE Foundation for their generous donation of \$300.00. These funds were used to support the Renton School District's Career and Technical Education Office with providing students an opportunity to explore college and career options. The Board formally accepted the donation on January 10, 2024.

Thank you for this generous donation and for your support of the teachers and students in the Renton School District. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dr. Damien Pattenaude

Sevenande

Superintendent

Cc: CTE Office